
RE work 
 
Dear year 2 children 
 
If you are struggling to follow the rules or do your online learning I'm 
here to help you. Always remember your teacher is still there to help. 
Try not to be tempted or distracted by anything or anyone. When you 
are asked a question, answer confidently and if you get anything 
wrong try again. It's okay to make mistakes sometimes. Keep any 
devices away so you can focus on your learning. 
 
Never have people or things that will distract you around. You will 
always face temptation but just ignore it and carry on with what you’re 
doing.Once you start working behave nicely and respect the people 
who help you. 
 
Finally, make sure you’re in a nice quiet place and have your mum or 
dad with you. Have a drink near you so if you get tired you can drink 
and work with more energy. 
 
Hopefully this is useful,  
 
Poppy (Y6) 


